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Our vote by mail system should be the standard used in every state. It is effective, 

efficient, and secure. Getting rid of it will mean long lines at voting places, less voter 

turnout (which is what Trump & his supporters want), voter intimidation, safety and 

security issues. Voting in America is our constitutional right and no one should be 

allowed to make it difficult for voters to exercise that right. Is there anything in this bill 

that provides free public transportation to voting places for disabled, elderly or non 

drivers? Is there a provision to make Election Day a mandatory state holiday so 

everyone has time to vote? Or is this bill the first step in limiting our right to vote, to 

limit the voice of the people in our state and federal government? We must oppose 

those who seek to chip away at our freedoms, who want to make our democracy 

smaller, who haven’t the courage to stand up to a bully in Washington. I oppose 

SB210; this attempt to destroy one of our pillars of democracy. 


